
4TH	ANNUAL	SAPR	5K	APRIL	2018

Erin J. Swingholm / Amy S DeBoer 
Representatives of the Unit Activity Fund 
217 Del Range Blvd 
Cheyenne, WY 82009 

Dear Management Staff, 
 On behalf of the Unit Activity Fund, a charitable organization that supports the men and 
women of the Wyoming Air National Guard, we are asking for sponsorship donations to support our 
4th Annual SAPR 5K, Walk/Run/ or Ruck ! April is our Sexual Assault Awareness and Prevention 
Month, with the overwhelming success of last year’s race, having over 650 racers registered and 
running we are glad to announce the race will be held off base again in 2018! We received an 
outpouring of support not only from other units and branches but from the community as well! So 
much so that we are looking at the possibility of new timing chips to keep track of the racers time 
due to the large amount of participants. Our goal this year as is every year is to gain as much 
positive support/ involvement from the community and its members. To do this we are reaching out 
to the local businesses and organizations, we need your help and hope that you will support our 
efforts to make this year’s 5K Walk / Run / Ruck the biggest yet! The desire is to have small gifts or 
incentives to give away to participants because not everyone can win a trophy. Participants will 
include men and women from the Wyoming ARMY National Guard, Wyoming Air National Guard, 
Wyoming Cowboy ChalleNGe Academy, ROTC, US Air Force members, families and members of the 
community! Please consider donating from the following ideas, or share some of your donation ideas 
with us. 

A Small gifts (water bottles, sunglasses, sport bands, hats, gloves etc.) 
B Gift certificates of $20.00 or less and/or other coupons and discount offers 
C. Any cash donations will be presented to the Cheyenne Safe house and Cheyenne VA Medical 
Center to support their Sexual Assault and Prevention efforts. 

We also have opportunities for your business to have a booth at the race itself FREE OF 
CHARGE! Bring what you’d like and give it to the participants in person! If that is something you 
are interested in please let us know ASAP those booth spaces go fast! 

All sponsors will be acknowledged at the event VIA a banner and/ or video presentation and 
graciously appreciated. Sponsors will also be named on flyers and other hand outs if sponsorship is 
made before February 2017 ! IRS 501( c) (3)  charitable donation receipts are available from the Unit 
Activity Fund upon request. 

If you have any more questions please feel free to contact one of us at the following: 
Erin Swingholm 307-575-1638 or by e-mail guernseyrunninggirl@gmail.com 
Amy S Frontiero 307-679-7407 or by e-mail bstnbty21@hgmail.com 
Jamie Warfield  321-480-3369 or by e-mail jlwarfield123@gmail.com 

On behalf of the Unit Activity Fund we would like to thank you, in advance, for your continued 
support. 

Best Regards, 

Erin Swingholm / Amy S Frontiero/Jamie Warfield - Unit Activity Fund Representatives  
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